
O’NEIL, CANNON, HOLLMAN, DEJONG & LAING
S.C. PUBLISHES EMPLOYMENT LAW BLOG

The Employment Law Practice Group at O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong & Laing S.C.
recently published an employment law blog in an effort to provide employers with the latest
developments and meaningful insight into the ever-changing employment law landscape.

Employment law is one of the most rapidly changing and developing areas of the law, which
can make it difficult for employers to navigate through even the most seemingly simple and
everyday personnel matters. It is our hope that you will find the articles and resources on the
Employment LawScene™ to be an asset in your day-to-day human resources management.
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